
OCTOBER 6, 2017, INFORMATIONAL NOTICE  

SCANNING OF EMAILS FOR THREAT PROTECTION PURPOSES 

 

Monday, October 16, 2017 

Description:  

               For threat protection purposes, all incoming e-mail will be scanned by SITSD 
starting on October 16, 2017. 

  

Customer Impact:  

E-mail from outside sources containing attachments could be delayed up to 30 
minutes. Any malicious attachments found will be removed, but the original e-
mail will be delivered.  

                 

Additionally, any e-mail from outside sources that contain hyperlinks will be 
scanned and re-written. For more information, refer to the attached document  

 

Thank you.  

         


